
11. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SCHEME

Report of a meeting of the Youth Development Scheme Committee held on 16 August 2000
is attached, with details of grants from the Youth Development Fund (Project Funds).

Recommendation: That the information be received and the Committee’s
recommendations for grants from the 2000/01 Youth Development
Fund be confirmed as follows:

1. That a grant of $1,500 be made to Rachel Eggleton to attend the
Osaka Youth Exchange programme.

2. That a grant of $1,000 be made to Lisa Graham to attend the
International Development Pacific Squad Tour (Judo).

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


